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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Date: May 22, 2024 

Hearing Date: TBD, at TBD 

Location: TBD 

Purpose: The purpose of this public hearing is to allow public comments relating to P.L. 102-477. The 
public is encouraged to attend this meeting to learn more about P.L. 102-477 and give feedback on the 
Navajo Nation’s intent to participate in P.L. 102-477, the Indian Employment, Training, and Related 
Services which is administered by the Department of the Interior. Items of interest to be discussed will 
include the following: 

• How Tribal governments can integrate employment, training, and related services to improve 
effectiveness. 

• Reduce joblessness in Tribal communities. 

• Serve Tribally determined goals. 

• Streamline administrative processes and reduce reporting for efficient services.  

If anyone wishes to comment but cannot attend the public hearing, they may do so by visiting the 
website, www.nndss.org. A recorded information session is posted for review with a link to a comment 
form. 

For further information about this notice or the P.L. 102-477, please contact Mary Descheeny-Reyna, 
SPPS, mary.reyna@nndss.org or Deannah Neswood-Gishey, DCCD DMIII, dngishey@nndss.org or 
(928) 871-6851. 
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